
MRS Title 20-A, §3251. SCHOOL PRIVILEGES IN THE UNORGANIZED TERRITORIES

Generated 
01.07.2025 §3251. School privileges in the unorganized territories |  1

§3251.  School privileges in the unorganized territories
Subject to such reasonable rules as the commissioner may adopt, all persons who have attained the 

age of 5 years on October 15th and have not reached 20 years of age before the start of the school year 
and who reside with a parent in the unorganized territory or who are resident emancipated minors or 
residents at least 18 years old are eligible to attend elementary and secondary schools and to receive 
appropriate special education and related services without charge to themselves or their parents.  
Education must be provided in alignment with the system of learning results as established in section 
6209 under the direction of the commissioner and must meet the general standards for elementary and 
secondary schooling and special education established pursuant to this Title.  [PL 2001, c. 454, §11 
(AMD).]
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